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June 9, 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
This school year has flown by at the speed of light, each year seems to move quicker than the one before 
it.  Summer break is here. 
 
I want to thank each of you for supporting our school, supporting our teachers and creating a community 
for our children.  Thank all of you for your kind words, your patience and understanding as we continued 
to bring “normal” back to our children’s educational experiences.  Thank you for getting your children to 
school on time each day, for kind notes of encouragement that mean so much, for making sure homework 
gets done…. And turned in.  Thank you for providing rich and engaging, well-rounded experiences for your 
children and knowing that education is about joy, wonder and fostering curiosity, along with the 
development of social and emotional skills so needed to succeed.  For these, and a million other things, 
we are truly grateful.  
 
To those of you who are leaving us for new places and adventures, we wish you all the best. 
Congratulations to our very capable 8th graders who are onto a new stage in their academic career! 
Grab your Google calendar to mark the following important summer dates: 
 

 Report Cards available via Genesis Portal on Monday, June 12th   
 Genesis Portal will be closed for maintenance and scheduling on Monday, June 19th   
 Summer enrichment and academy sessions begin on July 5th.  Those who have signed up for this 

opportunity should have already received their child’s schedule in the mail.  
 Accelerated Math placement letters (Grades 6-8) will be mailed on or about June 26th  
 Transportation: Bus Routes will be available on the “bus” tab in Genesis on or about August 21st 
 Summer Reading:  Please encourage daily reading by your child to keep their skills sharp. There 

are no specific assignments for children to complete 
 Back to School Night: August 24th Elementary 5:00pm, Middle School 6:00pm 
 Students First Day of School: Monday, August 28th. Hot lunch will be served.  
 Yearbooks: Are scheduled to be available during the week of June 19th.  Parents will be able to 

pick up their child’s yearbook on Tuesday, June 20th from 9am- 1pm or on Wednesday, June 21st 
from 9am- 1pm.  If you are unable to pick up during those times please reach out to the main 
office.  

This summer school offices will be open from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM Monday through Thursday.  
 
Until then, enjoy a restful and replenishing summer with your families! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
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